Samantha Turetsky

I'm writing today as a concerned citizen to share my opinion that it is very premature to discuss
post-delisting wolf management. The Department should heed Governor Inslee's advice and focus
on fixing its broken lethal protocol to effectively resolve wolf-livestock conflicts without annually
killing a large portion of the state's wolf population at the behest of the commercial livestock

industry.



